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What a great turnout for our annual Fair Days and Mega Market!  
We thank you all for your participation!  We hope everyone enjoyed 
themselves! 

A special thank you to George Latmann for the generous donation of 
the generator and lights for the tent again this year!  Thank you to 
Leduc Trophies for their donation, once again, of the 1st, 2nd and 3rd 
place ribbons for the parade! 

It was wonderful to see mare participants in the Bench Show this year! 

Hope to see you all again next year!  

1st  PLACE:  BANK OF MONTREAL 

2nd PLACE:  ALBERTA ZIRKA UKRAINIAN PERFORMERS 

3rd PLACE:  COMMUNITIES IN BLOOM 

Congratulations to you and to ALL of the participants.  It was a difficult decision.  We 
look forward to next year! 

OUR CHILDREN ARE HEADING BACK TO SCHOOL 

SEPTEMBER 2, 2014 

Please watch for them and drive carefully! 
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4701 - 49 Avenue 
Calmar Alberta 
780.985.4588 

WALK INS WELCOME! 
Open late 3 nights/week 

HOURS OF OPERATION 

Monday:  10:00 am - 5:00 pm 

Tuesday: 8:30 am - 7:00 pm 

Wednesday:  8:30 am - 7:00 pm 

Thursday:  8:30 am - 7:00 pm 

Friday:  8:30 am - 5:00 pm 

Saturday:  8:30 am - 3:0 pm 

Family Hair Care 

Senior Prices 

New Stylist - Miranda 
Offering 15% off for 

September 
Massage Therapist Available 
6AM - by Appointment Only 

Specializing in Chronic Pain and  
Sport Injuries 

Tammy Anderson, CPFT, RMT @ 
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5002-50 Ave, Calmar, AB T0C 0V0 
Front Store: (780) 985-3142 
Pharmacy: (780) 985-3121 

 
Hours of Operation 

Mon - Sat      9:00 am to 7:00 pm 
Sun & Holidays    11:00 am to 5:00 pm 

  
Family owned and operated since 1977 

 

 

 

Monthly General Meeting 
Wednesday, September 10, 2014 

7:00 PM 
Everyone is welcome to attend 

We are a family-oriented,  non-profit Society 
COME SEE WHAT WE HAVE TO OFFER! 

Monthly General Meeting 
Wednesday,  September 10  @ 1:30 PM 

 
Member Birthdays 

Wednesday, September 17 @ 12:30 PM 
 

FOOT DOCTOR CLINIC 
Monday, September 22, 2014 

9:00 am—12:00 pm 
Contact: Lorraine Knull  780-985-3857 

 

Music Jammers 
Tuesday, September 23, 2014 

1:00 pm - 3:00 pm 
Admission $3.00 - A light lunch will be served 

On Friday September 12, the senior’s bus will be trav-
elling to the Jasper Rim lookout site.  Anyone inter-
ested please contact Ruth Dubitz @ 780-985-3503 for 
details and fares, etc.  Also, on Saturday October 4, 
the senior’s bus will be travelling to Smoky Lake for 
the Annual Pumpkin Festival.  Again, anyone inter-
ested please contact Ruth Dubitz.  
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 The Calmar Preschool is located in the Calmar Elementary School.  We 
offer 3 and 4 year old Programs.   

Students must be 3 by September 1, 2014. 
Registration Forms can be picked up at the Town of Calmar Office, the 
Office at the Calmar Elementary School or they are available online on 

the Town of Calmar Website!   

If you have any questions please call the Preschool @ 780.985.2510 
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4904 - 50 Avenue 

Calmar AB  T0C 0V0 

780-985.0330 

Shannon: 780.906.2412 

The Open Access Youth Club is Excited for the Upcoming Year… 
On September 9, 2014 we will reopen on a regular basis! 

MONDAYS we are Closed for this season 
TUESDAYS:  3:00 - 5:30 

WEDNESDAYS:  3:00 - 5:30 
THURDSDAYS:  3:00 - 5:30 

MEMBERSHIP IS FREE 

You can check out our full schedule and list of events on the Town of Calmar Website or Check 
us out on Facebook (Parents of Calmar Youth or Open Access Youth Club) 

The Fire Department is seeking items  for donation in support of this silent auction.  Should you have 
an item you would like to donate, or would like further information, please contact Amanda Delorme 
@ 780.977.1007, or mannad@shaw.ca. 
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STARTING 7:00 AM Monday, October 6 
 

PLEASE ENSURE ALL YOUR ITEMS ARE PLACED OUT BEFORE 
MONDAY - October 6 @ 7:00 AM 

 

Everything will be picked up by Friday,  
October 10 - 4:00 PM 

 

FRONT YARD PICK UP ONLY 
 

NO EXCEPTIONS 
Maximum Pick up - 1/2 tonne truck load per residence 

 
Branches are to be bundled in 3 foot bundles (max.) 

PLEASE put metal in a separate pile 
PLEASE put electronics in a separate pile 

 

WE DO NOT ACCEPT: Dishwashers, Fridges, Stoves, Washers, Dryers, 

Microwaves, Broken Glass, Batteries, Car Parts, Tires, Concrete, Paint, Oil, 

Antifreeze or Chemicals, Deep Freezes 

 

For More Information please contact 

The Town Office @ 780-985-3604 
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The Calmar Fair Bench Show took place on August 16 at the Calmar Curling Arena. As the organizing commit-
tee, we’re pleased to reflect on the success we experienced this year. Those who have been in and around Cal-

mar long enough will remember that we used to have a bench show up until the 1990’s. Sadly, interest faded, 

and for a time Calmar was without a proper fair. After a 10+ year dormancy, the Calmar Fair Bench Show 
was resurrected in 2008 by Bob McKerracher and Linda Vander Veen. For the first few years, the bench show 
was held in the Scout Hall south of Main Street. In 2010, the Fair moved to the Calmar Curling Arena and things 
have been looking up ever since. Each year has seen a marked improvement over the year before. 

This year has been another banner year! Compared to last year, the number of exhibits increased by 70% 
while participation was up by a staggering 93%! Furthermore, hundreds of fair-goers toured the exhibit hall 
during Saturday’s public showcase. 

Competition was divided by age and categories. Overall point leaders in each of those categories were 
awarded plaques in recognition of their achievement. Our overall winners for Junior, Intermediate, Teen, and 
Adult age groups were Owen Rennie, Carol, Megan Froese, and Nolene Boender respectively. The adult age 
group was broken down further into baking (Linda Vander Veen), Gardening (JP Vander Veen), Handicrafts 
(Una Thompson), and Photography (Rebecca Oosterhoff). Congratulations! 

We want to extend a heartfelt thanks to partners, sponsors, and everyone who participated this year! When 
we look at other fall fairs and bench shows across Canada and the Prairies, we’re inspired to continue develop-
ing this into something that will put Calmar on the map! 
If you’d like to participate next year, please check us out at www.facebook.com/calmarfair or at our website, 
www.calmarfair.com. 

http://www.facebook.com/calmarfair
http://www.calmarfair.com


 

BLACK GOLD TAE KWON-DO  

COURTESY COURTESY --  INTEGRITY INTEGRITY --  PERSEVERANCEPERSEVERANCE  --  SELF CONTROLSELF CONTROL  --  INDOMITABLE SPIRITINDOMITABLE SPIRIT  

PROVIDING QUALITY, FAMILY 

FOCUSED MARTIAL ARTS 

 INSTRUCTION 

IN CALMAR, ALBERTA 

PLEASE CALL or EMAIL: 

780.985.7245 

dtblush@telus.net 

FOR GENERAL INQUIRIES AND 
REGISTRATION INFO 
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Where does the summer go?... Silly question one asks every September.  Reflecting back, I 
would say that it was busy and that there were successes.  Many children benefited from the 
cooling waters at  the spray park, the summer getaway camp had a high attendance and the 
Calmar Days/Mega Market was another smash hit.  Add to all that… the fantastic job done by 

our staff and Communities in Bloom, in making our town look so wonderful… and it all adds up 

to a great summer for our community. 

I would like to commend the Zirka organization for their incredible transformation of the “Zirka 

Hall”.  The reconstruction of the hall and the work done by talented local artist, Jeanine 

McIntosh, on the mural, is something we can all be proud of.  It is amazing how vision and talent 
can create a landmark that will stand the test of time. 

Speaking about vision and talent, we are constantly in search of both as we seek to fill positions 
on various boards and committees.  We know that there is an abundance of vision and talent in 
our community and I hope to see more of it step up.  When you talk about creating a landmark 
that will stand the test of time, with your help we can make Calmar that landmark.  If you wish 
to be more active, whether it’s in a large way, or to a lesser degree, contact the Town Office 

and ask…”How do I sign up?”. 

In closing I would like to challenge the residents of Calmar to be part of the future.  If boards 
and committees aren’t your thing, stay turned for other opportunities, such as open houses or 

meet and greets with council, we are dedicated to be out in the community more in the future.  
Remember I’ll be in my office on the following dates;  September 2, 9, 16, 23, 30 - October 2, 
7 and 9, from 8:30 - 12:30.  Coffee will be on! 

We live in exciting times, in a wonderful province, a fantastic country and a special town. 

Here to serve you, 

Mayor Don Faulkner 



 

Contact:  Leah Ofstedahl 
Town of Calmar 
lofstedahl@calmar.ca 
(780) 985-3604 ext. 221 
 
 
 
 
 
OPTIONS: 
$100.00 Full Page 
$75.00 Half Page 
$50.00 Quarter Page 
$25.00 Business Card 
 

COMMUNITY GROUPS ARE 
FREE TO ADVERTISE 

WE’RE ON THE 

WEB! 

ADVERTISING 

CALMAR’S UNIQUE MARKET 

Will be moving to the Calmar Community Centre 

(Scout’s Hall) 

4815 - 49 Street 

On September 2, 2014 and running to  

October 7, 2014. 

4:30 - 7:00 PM 

Thank you for your support 

From the vendor’s and Management 

Calmar’s Unique Market 

 


